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24/04/2025  09:40:232024/5482/P COMMNT Rebecca Hi as a resident in the area, we are objecting on grounds that the proposed development will 

alter the historic complexion of Holmdale Road and create a dangerous precedent for modern 

extensions in the an area where the architecture of buildings has been maintained for so long.

2 Broomsleigh 

Street
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